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Captains Christmas Message 

 

Hello everyone, 

It has been a very difficult year that no one could have imagined 
at the start of 2020. We can take some positives from the year, 
in that we have been able to play our beloved game on a great 
course, the club has managed to function somewhat under 
these exceptional circumstances. We have also established 
certain management systems that will allow the club run 
smoother in the future. 

Hopefully in the not-too-distant future we will get back to as 
near as normal as possible. 

Thanks for your continued support. 

I would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Safe New 
year. 

Rob Carnegie. 

Prize Draw 

 Congratulations to this month’s winners. 

1st Steve Lyon £60 

2nd Steve Smith £40 

3rd Gordon Maiden £20 

4th John Crawford £10 

Next month’s prize draw will take place at the AGM and it is 
the Big One. 

 

Christmas Hampers winners 

 

 

The Christmas Hampers Raffle was made on Sunday 20th 

December. The winners were: 

Large Hamper – Linda McNaught 

Small Hamper – Jan Petrie 

Wine case – Marian Pyper 

Congratulations to all!  

I would like to thank all members who bought tickets – your 
support is greatly appreciated. The final total raised was £1076 
which is a fantastic amount. 

I would also like to thank Doreen, Ruth and Lynn for all their 
help in organising the raffle, and all those who so generously 
donated the prizes. A special thanks also goes to Phyllis 
Sutherland for her excellent effort in making up the hampers. 

New Member 

There is one new member this month, 

Robert Martin, 

Can members please make Robert feel welcome within the clubrooms and assist him should he need any 
help. 
 

 


